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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Matteo Bruni

“As announced by the Holy Father during this morning’s Angelus, having accepted the invitation from the civil
Authorities and the Episcopal Conferences, on Sunday, 12 September 2021, Pope Francis will be in Budapest
for the celebration of Holy Mass on the conclusion of the 52nd International Eucharistic Congress; subsequently,
from 12 to 15 September 2021, he will travel to Slovakia, visiting the cities of Bratislava, Prešov, Košice e Šaštin.
The program of the Journey will be published in due course”.


